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Sent: 20 March 2023 09:33

To: Planning

Subject: Re:Cherry Hall-Planning Application Ref. 3/2022/1181
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Dear [
I  rave looked at the plans and would like to

register my concern over the modern extension planned for Cherry Hall. It doesn’t seem in keeping with the more
traditional buildings in Grindleton especially Cherry Hall which is one of the oldest in the village. | am also concerned
about an increase in cars coming up the track from Main Street to Higher Chapel Lane which is barely wide enough
for one car. The track is a much used Public Footpath, used by villagers and visitors from all over the country.-

N | o the problems of

trying to turn around rather than backing out on to Main Street.

I am also concerned that if planning is given for the building of a bungalow on the land beyond the garden of Cherry
Hall it will be almost impossible to get lorries of supplies up the track so they would have to park on Main Street
which is often busy and a regular bus route thus potentially causing much chaos.

Your Sincerely

Sent from my iPhone



